
THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQUITLAM

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Parks a Recreation Committee was held in the PortCoquitlam Recreation Office on June 13th, 1984 at 4:00 p.m.
In attendance were Alderman Keryluk and Alderman Farnworth
Also in attendance was K. Janna Taylor, Parks and Recreation Director
CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES
That the minutes of the meeting of the Parks a Recreation Committeeheld on Wednesday, May 30th, 1984 be taken as read and adopted.
Item No. 1 Air Quality Monitoring

The attached letter was reviewed by the committee.
Recommendation:
That we permit the G.V.R.D. to install an air qualitymonitoring station on the roof of the Wilson Centre.

CARRIED
Item No. 2 Reeve Street Soccer Field

Janna Taylor reported that the construction of the fieldwas coming along well. It was pointed out that we aregoing to be very close with the budget! It was originallyhoped that we would be able to come under budget, howeverone corner of the field posed a problem and we had to digdeeper and therefore more fill was required. The sand isbeing brought in next week.
Recommendation:
That the report be received.

CARRIED

ADJOURNMENT:

J. J. K yluk,
Chairm K. Jannakaylor,

Secretary
Enc.
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GREATER VANCOUVER REGIONAL DISTRICT
2294 Meet 10th Avenue. Vancouver. S. C. V6K 2H9 Telephone 731-1155

PLEASE REFER YO OUR FILE: 10o05

City of Port Coquitlaa,
City Hall,
2272 Hckllister Avenue,
Port Coquitlaa. B.C.
V3C 2AB.

June 4, 1984

Attention: Jaune Taylor,
Parks asd Recreation Director.

Dear Hiss Taylor:

Rei Air Oualitv Honitorins.

Me are requesting the assistance of the City of Port Coquitlaa in
locating an air quality aonitoring instruaent in Port Coquitlaa.

The air quality aonitoring station T10 which was located at 3288
Hastings Street has been aoved to the new Eagle Ridge Hospital. Me would like
to locate a 'Total Suspended Particulate (TSP) Saapler in the central area of
Port Coquitlaa to ensure that the City continues to be represented in the GVRD
aabient air quality aonitoring prograa.

The TSP instruaent is about 18 inches x 18 inches by 4 feet high and
requires an outdoor site «ith access to 110 volt power. ELectricity
consuaption is in the order of 40 kwh per aonth (approsiaately $2.00 per
~onth). At other aonitoring stations, the electricity cost has been covered bythe City or Municipality. This would be the only cost to the City. Theinstruaent would be serviced by our technician once per week. I believe that
Hr. Al Percival has aet with you to discuss a proposed location on the roof of
Milson Centre.

I have enclosed a copy of the 1982 GVRD Aabient Air Quality Annual
Report for your Infomation. The air quality aonitoring network is described
in Section 1 of this report. As you can see froa the nap on page 5, we have 33
Total Suspended Particulate S~lers located in 14 GVRD cosaunities.

Me trust that this request will receive your favourable consideration
and that ws will receive your pascal.asian to proceed with tld.s project. Please
contact Hr. Al Percival or~self if you require any additional info tion.

(--

i d
c.c. Hr. Pred Peters, P.Eng.,

City Engineer.

Air Pollution Control.

JU


